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Submission: As a resident of Annandale I wish to support Leichhardt Council's submission to remain a stand-alone council.
Our Council ranks the third most financially sustainable council in Sydney whereas the five biggest Sydney councils all rank at

the bottom. All the independent research shows that Leichhardt would be better off standing alone than it would merging with
any combination of the six inner west councils.

We are very satisfied with the services our council provides and can only see a deterioration in these services with an
amalgamation.

WE STRONGLY SUPPORT LEICHHARDT COUNCIL REMAINING A STAND-ALONE COUNCIL..

Page1/1



